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Please take the time today or this week to upload your proof of vaccination. You can access links related to the 
UNM vaccination requirement from our homepage at gallup.unm.edu. All faculty, staff, and students are 
required to be vaccinated and upload proof of their vaccination on or before September 30, 2021. A request 
for accommodation for those with certain medical conditions or sincere religious beliefs that would prohibit 
them from getting a vaccine can be submitted prior to this deadline. 
 
Keep up the good work for the good of all our UNM-Gallup faculty, staff, and students. We are unified in our 
mission and in our continued diligence to keep our campus open and thriving during even amid the persistent 
COVID-19 pandemic.  

 
Please stay safe and stay well.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. James R. Malm, Chancellor 
Professor of Business 

http://www.gallup.unm.edu/

